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Dear Sir/Madam,  
  I wish to object to the Brooklands Farm Development in Whitstable.  I live near to the proposed development, in 

.  Already we don't have an adequate bus service from this area and this will only be made worse when 
this development is finished with more demand.  We also have trouble now getting health care and dental 
treatment.  Sewage is always being discharged into the sea when there is heavy rainfall.  Imagine what another 1400 
households ,as well as the 400 more that have been built nearby at Grassmere Pastures.  This area was quiet traffic-
wise, when we moved here 22 years ago. Clover Rise has become a rat run, after the closure of South Street's exit 
onto the Old Thanet Way and this development can only make that worse.  There will be more traffic everywhere 
locally. Every year throughout mid summer we are restricted with our water use, when a hosepipe ban is inflicted on 
us.  Again this can only get 1400 times worse! And what about our lovely green spaces?  We have already been 
robbed of Grassmere Pastures, now our outlook across the Brooklands Farm fields will be gone, along with the 
wildlife that makes this their home. That was a life saver in lockdown! 
Also we will be losing valuable agricultural land and once gone it can never  be retrieved.  
Please take another look at this horrible development and a re-think. 
Yours truly  
John Smith 
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